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The Junior Olympic Program continues to grow. This is thanks to all the clubs that continue to run 
this program and those new clubs that have included it. As always this can only happen with the 
wonderful people that volunteer as coaches and coordinators for their clubs. This season there 
were 12 clubs in my area (south) that ran the Junior Olympic program with a total of 436 archers. We 
did not host any coordinator information seminars this year, however feel they are necessary going 
forward. When a new JOP coordinator takes on the role sometimes they are left with no guidance. 
The JOP Championship hosted by Timberland Bowbenders in April was the largest to date. It was 
great to see so many young archers competing! It was even better to see many of them stay to 
compete in the Indoor Target Provincials.  

 


